
 

Letter for schools to give to parents: 
10. Internet Permission – Language of Translation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
_________________________  

(Date) 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 
In school we use computers.  Sometimes _______________________________ (pupil’s name) will use the  
 
Internet and e-mail. 
 
 
Please return the reply slip below to give permission for your child to use the Internet and  
 
e-mail. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
 
 
 
 

Reply 
 
 

Yes, I give permission for my child ____________________________ to use the Internet and e-mail. 
 
 
 
No, I do not give permission for my child______________________ to use the Internet and e-mail. 
 
 
 
 
Name: _________________________________     Signature: _____________________________________ 

 

 


